SWOSU International Students Plan
Public Dinner

03.25.2011

A variety of international foods from five African and Asian countries will be featured at
the annual SWOSU International Student Association spring dinner planned Saturday,
April 9, on the Weatherford campus.

The always-popular dinner is open to the general public.

Tickets are $10 for SWOSU students and $15 for non-students. Tickets can be
purchased from any SISA member or from faculty sponsor Dr. David Hertzel in Room
101 of the Old Science Building or by calling 580.774.3152.

Hertzel said the students enjoy planning this event. He said $1 from each ticket sold will
go to St. Vincent de Paul.

The dinner will be held at 5 p.m. in the Memorial Student Center Ballroom on the
SWOSU campus.



